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Our first ‘real’  District meeting since Christmas 2019 was held at Trethorne, near Launceston, on Thursday 16th 
September. A good attendance of 54 smiling ladies all enjoying being dressed up with somewhere to go, at last, and 
ready to enjoy the excellent meal.  

All covid protocols were observed, plenty of ventilation, masks were worn when moving around but not needed 
when seated. The photos are mainly of the early birds, as once the room started filling up it wasn’t fair to be moving 
around very much. 

District Chairman Hilary hopes to see even more at the District rally at Lanhydrock Hotel and Golf Club on 10th 
November when we will have the opportunity to hear from Association President Betty Roberts. 
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